
S3 Meeting Minutes		           			  October 07, 2008

Meeting called to order at 7:38 by president Adam Kremers with 8 members present.

September minutes were read and accepted.

Treasurer’s Report: Balance is $3,687.40. We have 18 paid members.

Correspondence: 

none

Old Business: 

No Los Banos event occurred

Dan Hickey had a great fly-in with at least 30 people showing up and staying all day. Dan will try 
to do it again in the spring and fall and will keep the club posted.

Lee looked around the trailer place on hwy 50 but didn’t see any good deals.

Charlie has seen good prices a the dealer by Steamboat.

We will keep looking for a good deal on a trailer, and sell the old one when we get a new one.

We will need new batteries for nest season.

New Business:

Marston and Adam gave a short report on their Visalia experiences.

Leonard needs to be reimbursed for the web site hosting fee.

Gala:

Bob McGowan said his Bay Area club would be willing to share some of the work if we do a Gala 
contest next year. They would love to see a man-on-man format and have all the scoring software for 
it.

Jim says we still have some old Gala t-shirts to sell.

Meeting adjourned at 8:37.

Submitted by Ron Marston


